
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Newsletter Number 10                                                                                  Friday 13th November 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Friends, 
I hope you have all had a lovely week and not felt too restricted in the first full week of this national 
lockdown. 

 
It’s Cool to Be Kind Week 
On Monday 16th November we are inviting children to celebrate 'It's Cool to Be Kind Week' by wearing 
odd socks. Our message for this week is to celebrate our differences, with the intention of stopping 
bullying in our world. If your child is wearing tights, they can wear their socks over them so that they 
can still be seen. We look forward to seeing your children support this. 

 
  Extra-curricular Sport within our school 
  We are happy to let you know that we can resume our before and after school sports clubs from   
  Monday 16th November. The guidance has once again been updated following challenge from the  
  Youth Sport Trust. It states now that we can provide extra-curricular sport as long as we can do so in a  
  way which maintains the integrity of our schools’ COVID 19 protocols which means keeping children in  
  their bubbles and ensuring all the appropriate risk assessments are in place. Therefore, if your child had   
  previously signed up for any before or after sports clubs with Mr Russell or Turan Kiani (Judo)  
  they will continue as from next week, Monday 16th November 2020. 
 
  Online Safety quiz 

We would be really grateful if all parents could please fill out a 3-minute anonymous online safety quiz!                  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1uIAshGXztKdrB5NOJ98vAtOI5bSOV6Tvrv87cnACYts/edit  

       Many thanks 
  
  Reception 2021 
  If you have a child born between 1st September 2016 and 31st August 2017, they will be eligible to start   
  full time school in September 2021. The admissions process will begin on 1st November 2020 and will  
  close on 15th January 2021. Information packs will be available from the school office from 2nd   
  November.  

 
Bike and Scooter Safety 
Some children are still riding their bikes and scooters on the school premises. This could become a   
safety hazard. Please make sure your child dismounts at the school gate on the way to school. On the 
way home please ensure they do not get back on their bike or scooter until they have passed through 
the school gate. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding in this matter.  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1uIAshGXztKdrB5NOJ98vAtOI5bSOV6Tvrv87cnACYts/edit


 

Breakfast Club and After School Club    
We still have spaces in both clubs. If you are interested, registration forms can be picked up from the 
office, downloaded from the website or you should have received them by email yesterday. Both clubs 
are COVID-19 safe and your child will remain in their year group bubble. Breakfast Club costs £2.50 per 
session and After School Club costs £9 per session, all payable on your child/children’s Parent Pay 
account.          
CONTACTING US IN AN EMERGENCY 
We have a new school out of hours’ office telephone number for parents to use if you need to report 
that you or your child has tested positive for Coronavirus. You can use this number in the evenings or 
at weekends: 07368 129683. Please do not use this number for anything else 
 

Birthdays 9th November – 15th November  
Amira 7; Somto 10; Jasmine 6; Joshua 9; Japheth 5; Lee 5; 

Gabrielle 11; Rae 6; Jaden 5; Deborah 4; Harry 9;  
Habyba 5; Joshua 11;   

Well Done to our Core Value Ambassadors 
 

Perseverance Respect Integrity Compassion     Enthusiasm 

Clinton 5B   Maya RJ Maya 6A Tahira 2B Emily 5M 

 
Workers of the Week 
Congratulations to the following children who are this week’s Workers of The Week! 
 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Others 

RJ 1C 2B 3H 4H 5B 6A Nazareth 
Rooms 

Jessica 
Kai 

Bibiana 
Rae-Marie 

Amira 
Thomas 

Zuri 
Simon 

Rachelle 
Ikram 

Juels 
Uchechi 

Joshua 
Natalia 

Carlton 

RS 1D 2F 3W 4O 5M 6H Nursery 

Ethan 
Ruth 

Eden- Rose 
Joseph 

Zyana  
Lily 

Ikenna 
Omarie 

Precious 
Samuel 

Christopher 
Somto 

Emmanuel 
Gabrielle 

Alex 

 
The Wednesday Word 
Please click on the following link for the Wednesday Word as we are not receiving any hard copies: 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-

word/talent?pid=MTA101634&v=9.9 

The Wednesday Word this week is TALENT 
Every one of us has a special talent unique to us. What is your special talent? 

        Pope St John Paul II said, Life is a talent entrusted to   
us so that we can transform it and increase it, making 
it a gift to others. 

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
God Bless, 

  
 

Mrs Clare Scott  
Headteacher 

 

33rd Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 

 
Year A 
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